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Background Notes on Sustainable, Productive and Resilient Agro-Food Systems: Value
chains, human capital, and the 2030 Agenda Apr 05 2020 Agricultural production more
than tripled between 1960 and 2015, owing in part to productivity-enhancing
technologies and a significant expansion in the use of land, water, and other
natural resources for agricultural purposes. Today, more than ever, agriculture
faces multiple and complex challenges. It has to provide sufficient, safe, and
nutritious food to meet boosting demand by a growing and progressively more
prosperous population, and ensure food security for all. Prepared to support the
G20 Presidency of Japan and the G20 Agriculture Deputies, these three background
notes provide an overview on the following interlinked issues: (i) the policy
challenges for strengthening the participation of farmers into modern value chains
and promoting value addition, inclusion, sustainability and rural economic growth;

(ii) the need for a transformation in the skillset of agricultural workers and a
renewed focus on human capital development in agriculture, and (iii) the
contribution of agriculture to the realization of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable
Development.
Routes to a Resilient European Union Dec 14 2020 The fifth volume of the
Interdisciplinary European Studies series aims to explore the EU’s pursuit of
societal resilience and its role in the transition to a green economy. It brings
together scholars from economics, law, and political science to provide insights
related to climate change and the protection of the environment, the role of
innovation in the green economy, resilience of national public health systems after
the COVID-19 pandemic, regulatory resilience in the face of financial instability,
and immigration. All chapters are based on up-to-date research, succinct assessment
of the current state of affairs, and ongoing debates. They conclude with policy
recommendations for decision-makers on European and national levels.
Resilient Policies in Asian Cities Sep 10 2020 This book presents a comprehensive
framework and indicators that can be used to assess a city’s degree of resilience.
Based on surveys using bottom-up assessment tools, it proposes the concept,
framework and indicators of a resilient policy model (including some participatory
approaches). It also presents case studies of this and similar tools applied to
Japanese and Asian cities, the highlights including information not previously
available in English. Today, the term “resilience” is prevalent in the context of
sustainable societies. The IPCC AR5 published in 2014 again stressed the impact of
climate change on natural disasters, while in March 2015 at the World Conference on
Disaster Risk Reduction, the United Nations International Strategy of Disaster
Reduction (UNISDR) published the Sendai Framework for Disaster Risk Reduction
Action 2015-2030 , which serves as a guideline for local governments. Offering
transdisciplinary perspectives from fields such as policy science, urban planning,
environmental science, social psychology, management development and geography,
this book discusses the lessons learned from Asian case studies, explaining the
challenges and the effectiveness of the tools, and offering transdisciplinary
insights for policymakers.
Smart, Resilient and Transition Cities Jan 03 2020 Smart, Resilient and Transition
Cities: Emerging Approaches and Tools for Climate-Sensitive Urban Development
starts with a presentation of three widespread Urban Metaphors, which are gaining
increasing attention from urban planners and decision-makers: Smart City, Resilient
City and Transition Towns, being all of them focused on the need for enhancing
cities’ capacities to cope with the multiple and heterogeneous challenges
threatening contemporary cities and their future development and, above all, with
climate issues. Then, the Authors provide an overview of current large-scale and
urban strategies to counterbalance climate change so far undertaken in different
geographical contexts (Europe, United States, China, Africa and Australia),
shedding light on the different approaches, on the different weights assigned to
mitigation and adaptation issues as well as on the main barriers hindering their
effectiveness and translation into measurable outcomes. Opportunities and
criticalities arising from the rich, ‘sprawled’ and ‘blurred’ landscape of current
strategies and initiatives in the face of climate change pave the way to a
discussion on the lessons learnt from current initiatives and provide new hints for
developing integrated climate strategies, capable to guide planners and decision
makers towards a climate sensitive urban development Smart, Resilient and
Transition Cities: Emerging Approaches and Tools for Climate-Sensitive Urban
Development merges a scientific approach with a pragmatic one. Through a case study
approach, the Authors explore strengths and weaknesses of institutional and
informal practices to foreshadow innovative paths for an adaptive process of urban
governance in the face of climate change. The book guides the reader along new
governance paths, characterized by continuous learning and close cooperation and

communication among different actors and stakeholders and, in so doing, helps them
to overcome current ‘siloed’ approaches to climate issues. Links resilience, smart
growth, low-carbon urbanism, climate-friendly cities, sustainable development and
transition cities, being all these concepts crucial to improve effective climate
policies Includes a number of case studies showing how cities, different in size,
geographical, cultural and economic contexts are currently dealing with climate
issues, grasping synergies and commonalities arising from current institutional
practices and transition initiatives Provides strategic and operative guidelines to
overcome barriers and critical issues emerging from current practices, promoting
cross-sectoral approaches to counterbalance climate change
Terminal evaluation of the project "Mainstreaming ecosystem-based approaches to
climate-resilient rural livelihoods in vulnerable rural areas through the farmer
field school methodology" Aug 10 2020 This terminal evaluation covers the project
"Mainstreaming ecosystem-based approaches to climate-resilient rural livelihoods in
vulnerable rural areas through the farmer field school (FFS) methodology", funded
by the Global Environment Facility (GEF). The overall performance of the project is
moderately satisfactory. The project is relevant in its response to climate change
adaptation needs in Senegal. It is coherent in its design and is in phase with the
Plan Senegal Emergent (PSE). The evaluation found that the project has contributed
to capacity building of institutional actors and farmers organizations on climate
change adaptation, resilience and gender equity. Notable results include: capacity
building of technicians, relay producers, farmers and agro-pastoralists on good
practices of adaptation to climate change, through the field-school approach; the
establishment of a climate resilience fund that has allowed to finance microprojects in rural area; the dissemination of agro-climatic information; trainings
on adapted climate change practices at the farmfer field school (FFS) and
agropastoral field school (APFS) level.
Architecting Resilient Systems Nov 12 2020 The science of resilience engineering
is so new that there is little agreement about what it is. This book presents a
framework for implementation that any organization, public or private, can use as a
guide for establishing its own procedures and processes for achieving system
resilience. This framework relies on an extensive familiarity with both the current
research and also standard ways that programs are run in industry. This book can be
used as a textbook in university courses or as a reference for practicing
engineers, technology managers, and business professionals.
The Resilient Society Jul 01 2022 People in a resilient society are able to bounce
back from shocks, such as pandemics and economic crises. The Resilient Society, by
Princeton University economist Markus Brunnermeier, describes how individuals,
institutions, and nations can successfully navigate a dynamic, globalized economy
filled with unknown risks. Lacking resilience, societies, families, and individuals
can reach tipping points from which they cannot recover. Written for business
leaders, economists, policymakers, and politically interested citizens, the book
argues that the concept of resilience can be a compass for developing a social
contract that benefits all people. The author applies his macroeconomic insights to
public health, innovation, public debt overhang, inflation, inequality, climate
change, and challenges to the global order."Markus Brunnermeier has written a
landmark book on resilience. It is an indispensable guide to what we must learn
from the pandemic, and how to do better next time." Angus Deaton, 2015 Nobel
laureate in economics"In this book, Markus Brunnermeier thinks big about the longterm future, in light of the lessons we have learned from recent transforming
events. His book is a significant read for anyone taking a leadership role in the
coming years." Robert Shiller, 2013 Nobel laureate in economics"Markus Brunnermeier
provides a new framework for understanding resilience in finance and in the
political economy. Lucid, clear, and engaging, the book should be required reading
for any economist or policymaker seeking a new way of imagining the craft of

economics." Gillian Tett, Financial Times, chair of the editorial board and editorat-large"Markus Brunnermeier, one of the leading economists of this generation,
shows us how we can address crises more effectively in the future. His book will be
an invaluable resource for scholars and practitioners looking to build a more
resilient, just, and productive society." Raj Chetty, William A. Ackman Professor
at Harvard University and the director of Opportunity Insights
Understanding Insurgent Resilience Oct 31 2019 This book examines terrorist and
insurgent organisations and seeks to understand how such groups persist for so
long, while introducing a new strategic doctrine for countering these
organisations. The work discusses whether familial or meritocratic insurgencies are
more resilient to counterinsurgency pressures. It argues that it is not the type of
organization that determines resilience, but rather the efficiency functions of
social capital and trust, which have different natures and forms, within them. It
finds that while familial insurgencies can challenge incumbents from the start,
they weaken over time, whereas meritocracies will generally strengthen. The book
examines four of the most enduring and lethal insurgent organizations: the Haqqani
Network in Afghanistan, Lashkar-e-Taiba in Pakistan, Jemaah Islamiyah in Indonesia,
and the Abu Sayyaf in the Philippines. The author breaks down each group into its
formative strengths and vulnerabilities and presents a bespoke model of strategic
counterintelligence that can be used to manipulate, degrade and destroy each
organization. This book will be of much interest to students of counterinsurgency,
terrorism, intelligence, security and defence studies in general.
Learning from Resilient People Mar 29 2022 Resilience is a human trait that is key
to understanding how people successfully cope with crisis and trauma. This book
explains the inner self-healing processes of resilient people and helps people
training in the helping professions to learn to use these processes in working with
their clients.
Creating Resilient Futures Aug 29 2019 This open access edited volume critically
examines a coherence building opportunity between Climate Change Adaptation, the
Sustainable Development Goals and Disaster Risk Reduction agendas through
presenting best practice approaches, and supporting Irish and international case
studies. The Covid-19 pandemic has highlighted existing global inequalities and
demonstrated the scope and scale of cascading socio-ecological impacts. The impacts
of climate change on our global communities will likely dwarf the disruption
brought on by the pandemic, and moreover, these impacts will be more diffuse and
pervasive over a longer timeframe. This edited volume considers opportunities to
address global challenges in the context of developing resilience as an integrated
development continuum instead of through independent and siloed agendas.
PISA Against the Odds Disadvantaged Students Who Succeed in School Jul 09 2020
Against the Odds takes a close look at the resilient students who excel in PISA
surveys despite a disadvantaged background. It provides insights into what enables
socio-economically disadvantaged students to fulfil their potential.
Recognising and Dealing with Business Distress Oct 24 2021 Businesses fail – some
spectacularly and suddenly, others more gradually over time. In some companies
business decline can be turned around or at least delayed. In many others there is
no option other than business closure. Over the past twenty years the rate of
business failure has accelerated. Insolvency rates are high not just for small
businesses but also for large well known public companies. Identifying possible
causes of business distress is now recognised as an important agenda item. Creating
the capacity to bounce back from such distress – business resilience – has become a
priority. The authors blend their own practical experience, academic research and a
systematic analysis of recent high profile cases including Flybe Group Plc, Arcadia
Group Ltd, Carillion Plc, NMC Health Plc and Thomas Cook Group Plc in a review of
potential causes of business distress and key resilience drivers. This is presented
in detail in separate chapters covering business purpose, board effectiveness, the

quality of strategic planning, financial stewardship, risk management, business
turnaround strategies and director duties in times of business distress. The book
sets out a practical benchmarking framework in the form of a toolkit with a series
of detailed evidences – performance indicators – that companies can use to assess
potential business distress and build a resilient company.
Multilateral Development Bank Support for Disaster-Resilient Infrastructure
Systems Jun 27 2019 This publication explores how multilateral development banks
(MDBs) can help improve infrastructure resilience in light of increasing climate
and disaster risks. It highlights opportunities in three areas: (i) risk-informed
planning; (ii) financing assistance that enables improvements in infrastructure
resilience before, during, and after a disaster; and (iii) knowledge building
through regional and global networks. Examples from around the world showcase some
of the successes that have been achieved so far. The publication draws on a
literature review, insights from stakeholders in developing member countries of the
Asian Development Bank, and input from specialists in eight MDBs.
Resilient Health Care, Volume 2 Apr 29 2022 Health systems everywhere are expected
to meet increasing public and political demands for accessible, high-quality care.
Policy-makers, managers, and clinicians use their best efforts to improve
efficiency, safety, quality, and economic viability. One solution has been to mimic
approaches that have been shown to work in other domains, such as quality
management, lean production, and high reliability. In the enthusiasm for such
solutions, scant attention has been paid to the fact that health care as a
multifaceted system differs significantly from most traditional industries.
Solutions based on linear thinking in engineered systems do not work well in
complicated, multi-stakeholder non-engineered systems, of which health care is a
leading example. A prerequisite for improving health care and making it more
resilient is that the nature of everyday clinical work be well understood. Yet the
focus of the majority of policy or management solutions, as well as that of
accreditation and regulation, is work as it ought to be (also known as ’work-asimagined’). The aim of policy-makers and managers, whether the priority is safety,
quality, or efficiency, is therefore to make everyday clinical work - or work-asdone - comply with work-as-imagined. This fails to recognise that this normative
conception of work is often oversimplified, incomplete, and outdated. There is
therefore an urgent need to better understand everyday clinical work as it is done.
Despite the common focus on deviations and failures, it is undeniable that clinical
work goes right far more often than it goes wrong, and that we only can make it
better if we understand how this happens. This second volume of Resilient Health
Care continues the line of thinking of the first book, but takes it further through
a range of chapters from leading international thinkers on resilience and health
care. Where the first book provided the rationale and basic concepts of RHC, the
Resilience of Everyday Clinical Work b
Resilient Cities, Second Edition Sep 30 2019 Drawing from research and examples
about resilient cities, this book looks at new initiatives and innovations cities
can implement.
The Resilient Pastor Dec 02 2019 How can pastors become resilient in a rapidly
changing world? Is it possible to love well and lead faithfully? In the wake of
crises that have exposed and accelerated massive cultural shifts, we see more
clearly the seismic shifts of post-Christendom, the surging storms of a new
paganism and pluralism, and the scattered debris of the cultural aftermath. Drawing
on new research from the Barna Group, Scripture, and church history, pastor,
theologian, and researcher Glenn Packiam addresses some of the most pressing
questions for today's leaders, including - What is a pastor's calling and vocation?
- How do church leaders regain credibility in a disillusioned world? - How do
church leaders cultivate a deeper life with God? - How do pastors develop
meaningful relationships? - Why does the church gather in worship? Does it still

matter if we do? - How do we actually make disciples in this new landscape? - How
can we face the challenges to unity presented by nationalism and racism? - What is
the church's mission in the world? - How do we welcome the presence and power of
God in our churches? This book is for all who are burdened by the challenges facing
the church as well as the turbulence of our times. With infographics, enlightening
data, and insights from other ministry leaders, this book is the perfect resource
for church leaders who want to cultivate resilience in their ministry today.
Building a Climate Resilient Economy and Society Mar 17 2021 Climate change will
have a profound impact on human and natural systems, and will also impede economic
growth and sustainable development. In this book, leading experts from around the
world discuss the challenges and opportunities in building a climate resilient
economy and society. The chapters are organised in three sections. The first part
explores vulnerability, adaptation and resilience, whilst Part II examines climate
resilience-sectoral perspectives covering different sectors such as agriculture,
fisheries, marine ecosystems, cities and urban infrastructure, drought prone areas,
and renewable energy. In the final part, the authors look at Incentives,
institutions and policy, including topics such as carbon pricing, REDD plus,
climate finance, the role of institutions and communities, and climate policies.
Combining a global focus with detailed case studies of a cross section of regions,
countries and sectors, this book will prove to be an invaluable resource.
The Routledge Handbook of International Resilience Feb 02 2020 Resilience is
increasingly discussed as a key concept across many fields of international
policymaking from sustainable development and climate change, insecurity, conflict
and terrorism to urban and rural planning, international aid provision and the
prevention of and responses to natural and man-made disasters. Edited by leading
academic authorities from a number of disciplines, this is the first handbook to
deal with resilience as a new conceptual approach to understanding and addressing a
range of interdependent global challenges. The Handbook is divided into nine
sections: Introduction: contested paradigms of resilience; the challenges of
resilience; governing uncertainty; resilience and neoliberalism; environmental
concerns and climate change adaptation; urban planning; disaster risk reduction and
response; international security and insecurity; the policy and practices of
international development. Highlighting how resilience-thinking is increasingly
transforming international policy-making and government and institutional
practices, this book will be an indispensable source of information for students,
academics and the wider public interested in resilience, international relations
and international security.
Development Co-operation Report 2020 Learning from Crises, Building Resilience Apr
17 2021 The devastating impacts of coronavirus (COVID-19) on developing countries
have tested the limits, ingenuity and flexibility of development co-operation while
also uncovering best practices. This 58th edition of the Development Co-operation
Report draws out early insights from leaders, OECD members, experts and civil
society on the implications of coronavirus (COVID-19) for global solidarity and
international co-operation for development in 2021 and beyond.
Private-Public Sector Collaboration to Enhance Community Disaster Resilience Aug
22 2021 The terrorist attacks of September 11, 2001 (9/11) on the United States
prompted a rethinking of how the United States prepares for disasters. Federal
policy documents written since 9/11 have stressed that the private and public
sectors share equal responsibility for the security of the nation's critical
infrastructure and key assets. Private sector entities have a role in the safety,
security, and resilience of the communities in which they operate. Incentivizing
the private sector to expend resources on community efforts remains challenging.
Disasters in the United States since 9/11 (e.g., Hurricane Katrina in 2005)
indicate that the nation has not yet been successful in making its communities
resilient to disaster. In this book, the National Research Council assesses the

current states of the art and practice in private-public sector collaboration
dedicated to strengthening community disaster resilience.
Transformational Resilience Dec 26 2021 Using the author’s extensive experience of
advising public, private and non-profit sectors on personal, organization, and
community behavioral and systems change knowledge and tools, this book applies a
new lens to the question of how to respond to climate change. It offers a
scientifically rigorous understanding of the negative mental health and
psychosocial impacts of climate change and argues that overlooking these issues
will have very damaging consequences. The practical assessment of various methods
to build human resilience offered by Transformational Resilience then makes a
powerful case for the need to quickly expand beyond emission reductions and
hardening physical infrastructure to enhance the capacity of individuals and groups
to cope with the inevitable changes affecting all levels of society.Applying a
trauma-informed mental health and psychosocial perspective, Transformational
Resilience offers a groundbreaking approach to responding to climate disruption.
The book describes how climate disruption traumatizes societies and how effective
responses can catalyze positive learning, growth, and change.
Disaster-Resilient Infrastructure Oct 12 2020 Infrastructure has played a critical
role in Asia and the Pacific’s rapid economic growth. Roads, bridges, and power
networks, among other assets, are part of people’s daily lives, and a foundation
for their economic opportunity. But increasing disaster risks and climate change is
forcing us to rethink how we manage infrastructure. This publication identifies
opportunities to deliver resilient infrastructure across developing Asia. It takes
a holistic view of practices that affect infrastructure resilience, including risk
assessment, investment appraisal, and operation and maintenance across the life
cycle of an asset, as well as overarching approaches to achieving system-wide
resilience, financing, and governance objectives.
OECD Reviews of Migrant Education The Resilience of Students with an Immigrant
Background Factors that Shape Well-being May 19 2021 The Resilience of Students
with an Immigrant Background: Factors that Shape Well-being reveals some of the
difficulties students with an immigrant background encounter and where they receive
the support they need.
Healthy, Resilient, and Sustainable Communities After Disasters Feb 25 2022 In the
devastation that follows a major disaster, there is a need for multiple sectors to
unite and devote new resources to support the rebuilding of infrastructure, the
provision of health and social services, the restoration of care delivery systems,
and other critical recovery needs. In some cases, billions of dollars from public,
private and charitable sources are invested to help communities recover. National
rhetoric often characterizes these efforts as a "return to normal." But for many
American communities, pre-disaster conditions are far from optimal. Large segments
of the U.S. population suffer from preventable health problems, experience
inequitable access to services, and rely on overburdened health systems. A return
to pre-event conditions in such cases may be short-sighted given the high costs both economic and social - of poor health. Instead, it is important to understand
that the disaster recovery process offers a series of unique and valuable
opportunities to improve on the status quo. Capitalizing on these opportunities can
advance the long-term health, resilience, and sustainability of communities thereby better preparing them for future challenges. Healthy, Resilient, and
Sustainable Communities After Disasters identifies and recommends recovery
practices and novel programs most likely to impact overall community public health
and contribute to resiliency for future incidents. This book makes the case that
disaster recovery should be guided by a healthy community vision, where health
considerations are integrated into all aspects of recovery planning before and
after a disaster, and funding streams are leveraged in a coordinated manner and
applied to health improvement priorities in order to meet human recovery needs and

create healthy built and natural environments. The conceptual framework presented
in Healthy, Resilient, and Sustainable Communities After Disasters lays the
groundwork to achieve this goal and provides operational guidance for multiple
sectors involved in community planning and disaster recovery. Healthy, Resilient,
and Sustainable Communities After Disasters calls for actions at multiple levels to
facilitate recovery strategies that optimize community health. With a shared
healthy community vision, strategic planning that prioritizes health, and
coordinated implementation, disaster recovery can result in a communities that are
healthier, more livable places for current and future generations to grow and
thrive - communities that are better prepared for future adversities.
Resilient Health Care, Volume 2 May 07 2020 Health systems everywhere are expected
to meet increasing public and political demands for accessible, high-quality care.
Policy-makers, managers, and clinicians use their best efforts to improve
efficiency, safety, quality, and economic viability. One solution has been to mimic
approaches that have been shown to work in other domains, such as quality
management, lean production, and high reliability. In the enthusiasm for such
solutions, scant attention has been paid to the fact that health care as a
multifaceted system differs significantly from most traditional industries.
Solutions based on linear thinking in engineered systems do not work well in
complicated, multi-stakeholder non-engineered systems, of which health care is a
leading example. A prerequisite for improving health care and making it more
resilient is that the nature of everyday clinical work be well understood. Yet the
focus of the majority of policy or management solutions, as well as that of
accreditation and regulation, is work as it ought to be (also known as ‘work-asimagined’). The aim of policy-makers and managers, whether the priority is safety,
quality, or efficiency, is therefore to make everyday clinical work - or work-asdone - comply with work-as-imagined. This fails to recognise that this normative
conception of work is often oversimplified, incomplete, and outdated. There is
therefore an urgent need to better understand everyday clinical work as it is done.
Despite the common focus on deviations and failures, it is undeniable that clinical
work goes right far more often than it goes wrong, and that we only can make it
better if we understand how this happens. This second volume of Resilient Health
Care continues the line of thinking of the first book, but takes it further through
a range of chapters from leading international thinkers on resilience and health
care. Where the first book provided the rationale and basic concepts of RHC, the
Resilience of Everyday Clinical Work breaks new ground by analysing everyday work
situations in primary, secondary, and tertiary care to identify and describe the
fundamental strategies that clinicians everywhere have developed and use with a
fluency that belies the demands to be resolved and the dilemmas to be balanced.
Because everyday clinical work is at the heart of resilience, it is essential to
appreciate how it functions, and to understand its characteristics.
Disaster Resilience Aug 02 2022 No person or place is immune from disasters or
disaster-related losses. Infectious disease outbreaks, acts of terrorism, social
unrest, or financial disasters in addition to natural hazards can all lead to largescale consequences for the nation and its communities. Communities and the nation
thus face difficult fiscal, social, cultural, and environmental choices about the
best ways to ensure basic security and quality of life against hazards, deliberate
attacks, and disasters. Beyond the unquantifiable costs of injury and loss of life
from disasters, statistics for 2011 alone indicate economic damages from natural
disasters in the United States exceeded $55 billion, with 14 events costing more
than a billion dollars in damages each. One way to reduce the impacts of disasters
on the nation and its communities is to invest in enhancing resilience--the ability
to prepare and plan for, absorb, recover from and more successfully adapt to
adverse events. Disaster Resilience: A National Imperative addresses the broad
issue of increasing the nation's resilience to disasters. This book defines

"national resilience", describes the state of knowledge about resilience to hazards
and disasters, and frames the main issues related to increasing resilience in the
United States. It also provide goals, baseline conditions, or performance metrics
for national resilience and outlines additional information, data, gaps, and/or
obstacles that need to be addressed to increase the nation's resilience to
disasters. Additionally, the book's authoring committee makes recommendations about
the necessary approaches to elevate national resilience to disasters in the United
States. Enhanced resilience allows better anticipation of disasters and better
planning to reduce disaster losses-rather than waiting for an event to occur and
paying for it afterward. Disaster Resilience confronts the topic of how to increase
the nation's resilience to disasters through a vision of the characteristics of a
resilient nation in the year 2030. Increasing disaster resilience is an imperative
that requires the collective will of the nation and its communities. Although
disasters will continue to occur, actions that move the nation from reactive
approaches to disasters to a proactive stance where communities actively engage in
enhancing resilience will reduce many of the broad societal and economic burdens
that disasters can cause.
Adaptive Social Protection Mar 05 2020 Adaptive social protection (ASP) helps to
build the resilience of poor and vulnerable households to the impacts of large,
covariate shocks, such as natural disasters, economic crises, pandemics, conflict,
and forced displacement. Through the provision of transfers and services directly
to these households, ASP supports their capacity to prepare for, cope with, and
adapt to the shocks they face—before, during, and after these shocks occur. Over
the long term, by supporting these three capacities, ASP can provide a pathway to a
more resilient state for households that may otherwise lack the resources to move
out of chronically vulnerable situations. Adaptive Social Protection: Building
Resilience to Shocks outlines an organizing framework for the design and
implementation of ASP, providing insights into the ways in which social protection
systems can be made more capable of building household resilience. By way of its
four building blocks—programs, information, finance, and institutional arrangements
and partnerships—the framework highlights both the elements of existing social
protection systems that are the cornerstones for building household resilience, as
well as the additional investments that are central to enhancing their ability to
generate these outcomes. In this report, the ASP framework and its building blocks
have been elaborated primarily in relation to natural disasters and associated
climate change. Nevertheless, many of the priorities identified within each
building block are also pertinent to the design and implementation of ASP across
other types of shocks, providing a foundation for a structured approach to the
advancement of this rapidly evolving and complex agenda.
Lifelines Nov 05 2022 Infrastructure—electricity, telecommunications, roads,
water, and sanitation—are central to people’s lives. Without it, they cannot make a
living, stay healthy, and maintain a good quality of life. Access to basic
infrastructure is also a key driver of economic development. This report lays out a
framework for understanding infrastructure resilience - the ability of
infrastructure systems to function and meet users’ needs during and after a natural
hazard. It focuses on four infrastructure systems that are essential to economic
activity and people’s well-being: power systems, including the generation,
transmission, and distribution of electricity; water and sanitation—especially
water utilities; transport systems—multiple modes such as road, rail, waterway, and
airports, and multiple scales, including urban transit and rural access; and
telecommunications, including telephone and Internet connections.
Rebuild by Design Sep 03 2022
Resilient Organizations Jan 27 2022 Some organizations are able to survive and
thrive through times of uncertainty while others stumble and fall at the first sign
of trouble. What differentiates resilient organizations from those that are not? Do

we need to wait until a crisis strikes to see how resilient an organization is, or
can we diagnose resilience in advance of a crisis? Resilient Organizations draws on
primary research to reveal the answers to these questions and provide practical
ideas and actions to make your own organization more resilient. Organizational
resilience is not just about minimizing and managing risk exposure; it is about
creating organizations with the agility to adapt to unexpected challenges and the
capacity to seize opportunity out of adversity. Dr Erica Seville, founder of the
Resilient Organizations research programme, provides readers with the essential
knowledge required to enable organizations to thrive in a world of change and
uncertainty, where resilience is an increasingly important strategic capacity.
Drawing on a decade of research, her team have identified 13 indicators to diagnose
an organization's resilience. Resilient Organizations draws out the top five
ingredients and shows how organization resilience is a capability that can and must
be proactively fostered and maintained over time. Using case studies, diagnostic
tools and key actions and initiatives to develop and maintain organizational
resilience, Resilient Organizations is essential reading for everyone tasked with
developing strong organizations that can survive and thrive in crisis and change from risk, resilience and business continuity professionals to leadership and
management teams.
Unbreakable Oct 04 2022 'Economic losses from natural disasters totaled $92
billion in 2015.' Such statements, all too commonplace, assess the severity of
disasters by no other measure than the damage inflicted on buildings,
infrastructure, and agricultural production. But $1 in losses does not mean the
same thing to a rich person that it does to a poor person; the gravity of a $92
billion loss depends on who experiences it. By focusing on aggregate losses—the
traditional approach to disaster risk—we restrict our consideration to how
disasters affect those wealthy enough to have assets to lose in the first place,
and largely ignore the plight of poor people. This report moves beyond asset and
production losses and shifts its attention to how natural disasters affect people’s
well-being. Disasters are far greater threats to well-being than traditional
estimates suggest. This approach provides a more nuanced view of natural disasters
than usual reporting, and a perspective that takes fuller account of poor people’s
vulnerabilities. Poor people suffer only a fraction of economic losses caused by
disasters, but they bear the brunt of their consequences. Understanding the
disproportionate vulnerability of poor people also makes the case for setting new
intervention priorities to lessen the impact of natural disasters on the world’s
poor, such as expanding financial inclusion, disaster risk and health insurance,
social protection and adaptive safety nets, contingent finance and reserve funds,
and universal access to early warning systems. Efforts to reduce disaster risk and
poverty go hand in hand. Because disasters impoverish so many, disaster risk
management is inseparable from poverty reduction policy, and vice versa. As climate
change magnifies natural hazards, and because protection infrastructure alone
cannot eliminate risk, a more resilient population has never been more critical to
breaking the cycle of disaster-induced poverty.
Resilient Food Systems – Strategy report Feb 13 2021 The aim of this report is to
define the strategy for the Science and Policy Interface under Component 1 of the
Resilient Food Systems Programme (RFS) Hub. Under this component, FAO and UNEnvironment Programme, in partnership with RFS country projects and a range of
other actors and platforms and institutions in sub-Saharan Africa, aim to address
institutional and policy barriers to inclusion of ecosystem services-aware
approaches into policies and investments for improved and sustainable smallholder
agriculture and natural resources. The focus of this component is the facilitation
of dialogue, models, policies, and institutions that bridge the agricultural and
environmental agendas and constituencies, at various scales.
Towards resilient non-engineered construction Jun 19 2021

Hazard-resilient Infrastructure Jun 07 2020 MOP 144 provides guidance and
underlying framework for creating consistency across hazards, systems, and sectors
in the design of new infrastructure systems and in enhancing the resilience of
existing ones.
Rebuillding resilient and sustainable agriculture in Somalia (Full report) May 31
2022 This report documents the pressures on Somalia's livestock and crop subsectors
over the years but notes that there is a cause for optimism thanks to the country's
resilience and resources. These include a variety of agroecological zones and vast
tracts of arable land and areas suitable for livestock production, which in turn
can support markets, export trade and overall growth.
The Climate Resilient Organization Sep 22 2021 Climate change has had a
significant impact globally, predominantly for those vulnerable to its influence.
The first book of its kind, The Climate Resilient Organization assesses the issues
that have mounted for decision-makers in the field, while prov
The Economics of Climate-Resilient Development Jan 15 2021 Some climate change is
now inevitable and strategies to adapt to these changes are quickly developing. The
question is particularly paramount for low-income countries, which are likely to be
most affected. This timely and unique book takes an integrated look at the twin
challenges of climate change and development. The book treats adaptation to climate
change as an issue of climate-resilient development, rather than as a bespoke set
of activities (flood defences, drought plans, and so on), combining climate and
development challenges into a single strategy. It asks how the standard approaches
to development need to change, and what socio-economic trends and urbanisation mean
for the vulnerability of developing countries to climate risks. Combining
conceptual thinking with practical policy prescriptions and experience the
contributors argue that, to address these questions, climate risk has to be
embedded fully into wider development strategies
Resilience and Development Jul 29 2019 Leading experts review the research on
resilience and represent the diverse perspectives and opinions found among both
scientists and practitioners in the field. Although the chapters are written to the
standards expected by researchers, they are equally useful for program developers
and others in applied fields seeking science-based information on the topic. This
book is a unique resource in keeping with the growing interest in resilience both
in research and interventions.
Managing the Risks of Extreme Events and Disasters to Advance Climate Change
Adaptation Nov 24 2021 This Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change Special
Report (IPCC-SREX) explores the challenge of understanding and managing the risks
of climate extremes to advance climate change adaptation. Extreme weather and
climate events, interacting with exposed and vulnerable human and natural systems,
can lead to disasters. Changes in the frequency and severity of the physical events
affect disaster risk, but so do the spatially diverse and temporally dynamic
patterns of exposure and vulnerability. Some types of extreme weather and climate
events have increased in frequency or magnitude, but populations and assets at risk
have also increased, with consequences for disaster risk. Opportunities for
managing risks of weather- and climate-related disasters exist or can be developed
at any scale, local to international. Prepared following strict IPCC procedures,
SREX is an invaluable assessment for anyone interested in climate extremes,
environmental disasters and adaptation to climate change, including policymakers,
the private sector and academic researchers.
Mutual Aid Groups, Vulnerable and Resilient Populations, and the Life Cycle Jul 21
2021 The authors reveal the ways in which mutual aid processes help individuals
overcome social and emotional trauma in contemporary society by reducing isolation,
universalizing individual problems, and mitigating stigma. New chapters in this
completely revised and updated third edition illustrate the power of mutual aid
processes in dealing with children traumatized by the events of September 11, adult

survivors of sexual abuse, parents with developmentally challenged children, people
with AIDS in substance recovery, and mentally ill older adults.
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